
TOWN OF LAWRENCE 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

Please take notice that a public hearing will be held before the Town of Lawrence Board 

of Supervisors, Brown County, Wisconsin on Monday September 13, 2021, at 6:30 PM 

or as shortly thereafter as possible at the Town Hall, 2400 Shady Court. This meeting will 

be held in-person, virtually or by phone to receive testimony, either oral or written on the 

following: 
 

1. Proposal to amend the Town of Lawrence Comprehensive Plan, 2016 Update – 

Future Use Map (Figure 2.9)– for the following properties:  

L-18, L-19, L-20, L-22, L-20-1, L-21-1, L-401-1 and L-409 

 

The proposal, with consent of the property owners MS Real Estate Holdings, LLC, is to 

change the Future Land Uses on the above-mentioned properties only in the specific 

portions that are currently designated as “Agricultural” and/or “Residential.” These 

portions of each parcel are proposed to be changed to “Mixed Uses” designation in the 

Future Land Use Map. As future development is anticipated to occur in the general area 

of the I-41 / CTH S Interchange, the proposed amendment would assist in any future 

rezoning in areas currently outlined as agricultural lands in the Future Land Use Map. 

 

Public comments will be invited at the public hearing. Written comments can also be 

submitted to the Town of Lawrence Clerk’s Office, 2400 Shady Court, De Pere, WI 

54115, or via email to townlaw@townoflawrence.org. 

 

Please check the Town Board agenda two days prior to the meeting for instructions and 

access codes to attend the meeting virtually, if so desired. 

 

Cindy Kocken, Clerk-Treasurer 

Town of Lawrence 

August 12, 2021 

 

 
Posted at the following on August 13, 2021 

 

Town Hall, 2400 Shady Ct., Fire Station #1, 2595 French Rd. & Fire Station #2, 1780 Crimson C.t 

Town of Lawrence website 

Notice in Green Bay Press Gazette 

Emailed to Town Board & Planning & Zoning Board 

Mailed to School Districts and adjacent Municipalities 

 

 


